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CHARTER, NON-PUBLIC AND PAROCHIAL SCHOOL STUDENTS 

 
 

KCSD Families, 

 

The Keystone Central School District provides transportation for any eligible student who is a legal 

resident of the district and attends a charter school, non-public school, or parochial school within 

the district.  Families who require transportation services for their student must complete and 

submit a transportation request form annually.  Student transportation assignments will not be 

carried over from school year to school year.  A new transportation form must be completed and 

submitted for each student prior to the start of each new school year to be guaranteed 

transportation for the start of school.   

Students will not receive transportation if a transportation form requesting transportation 

has not been submitted for the student. 

If you think your student is eligible for transportation and are requesting transportation for the 

upcoming school year, please complete a transportation request form and return it to your 

student’s school or submit completed forms to the KCSD Transportation office at: 

transportation@kcsd.k12.pa.us 

Address MUST BE the physical 911 address, not a P.O. Box 

If you need to request an addition or change after you submit the transportation request form due 

to having an address change because of moving, your student changes schools within the district, or 

you would like to request a secondary stop, you can complete another form and submit it to the 

Transportation office to request the addition or change.   

 

Thank you, 

The Keystone Central School District 

Transportation Office 

 

 


